Some commonly asked questions about the new sports uniform
2016.

Here are some of the commonly asked questions about the new uniform and
hopefully the answers to these questions

Q -Why change?
A - The uniform has diversified to such an extent that it was hard to identify JMC
teams . Our present uniform was out dated and nearing the end of its life.

Q - Will I have to own my own sports uniform from 2016?

A - Yes. Although there will be an initial cost, there will be no uniform hire
charge and a second hand market should emerge. The tops are of good quality
and can be used across codes.

Q - What can [ wear in PE?

A - The generic top, either pair of approved shorts (rugby or Canterbury) and
short navy socks. Also acceptable are the house singlets and the generic singlet.
Please note the Canterbury short has changed and no longer has the white strip.

Q - Can my son where his 15t top in PE?
A - No, the items highlighted in the previous answer are the options.

Q - My son is in year 12 and doesn’t want to buy a new Sports Top for PE.
A - He can wear his house singlet

Q - My son plays social sport and doesn’t want to buy lots of tops.
A - Most social sports will use the generic sports top. Please refer to the uniform
chart which identifies the uniform for each code.

Q - Basketball uniforms have a special look. How are they catered for?

A - A balance between cost and looks. All teams are to wear the generic singlet
and PE Canterbury shorts apart from the following teams which will wear the
generic singlet with the sport specific basketball short: 94, 104, 3rds, 2nds. The
1sthave their own strip.

Q - I want to sponsor a team. How can | get my name on a top?
A - Your sponsorship is welcome on warm up tops, training jackets, bottles and
websites only. Not on the playing strip.

Q - My boy is in year 7 & 8 and will grow out of his sports clothing soon.
A - Apart from miniball you son should be able to use the generic top for all
other sports.

Q - My son would like his name on the back of a top?
A - He can have his surname (not nickname ) on the back of a hoodie. These

hoodies are an optional uniform item.

Q - Where do I order and purchase my new sports uniform for 2016?



A - Uniforms can only be purchased from Otago Sports Depot. No stocks of any
items will be held at the College. You can order online or in store. Samples will be
available at the Otago Sports Depot available for sizing from mid December.
Uniforms arrive on the 7th January. The website has a measuring chart to assist
with sizing. The Otago Sports Depot will have its trailer on site at JMC on the first

day of term 1, 2016. Existing orders can be collected then or in store before
hand.

Q - What is the website address?
A - www.otagosportdepot.co.nz




